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What it takes to drive your business.

December 21, 2004

Mr. Michael Licata
C.A.T. Eyes

PO Box 1538
Hightstown, NJ 08520

Dear Michael:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the United Motorcoach Association (UMA), I
want to thank you for helping make the first Safety and Security Workshop a huge
success. Without exception, the response from attendees was great. The prevailing
sentence was, “The information from this meeting will be invaluable to my company!”

The mission of UMA is straightforward... to help the motorcoach industry be successful.
Since safety — as well as the security of our passengers — is our business, your
presentation helped operators understand why investing in and developing a strong safety
and security program will pay dividends today and well into the future. In addition,
operators clearly learned that safety and security must be more than just a business
function it must be part of a company culture.

Our only regret was that this program sold out well in advance of the seminar. As a
result, we had to turn away operators. While the National Transportation Safety Board
Training Academy provided an excellent venue for our program, the size of their training
facility limits attendance.

As we look forward, we will give strong consideration to holding another program of this
nature perhaps some time next year.

In the meantime, you have our best wishes for a joyous holiday season and a healthy and
prosperous New Year!

Sincerely, Z

Victor S. Parra
President and Chief Executive Officer

113 South West Street, 4th Floor ° Alexandria, VA 22314-2824
703.838.2929 / 800.424.8262 + FAX: 703.838.2950 « Website: www.uma.org





